Tigers - Coffs Harbour Newsletter #4, 2017



Well here we are with only the final series to go season. Although that shouldn't be your major concern should be to get your deposit in so that



Years

before the end of the hockey concern because you're major you have a seat on the bus to Coffs

I have received news from Jason Taylor (Commercials organiser) that there are plenty of Commercials players and supporters making the trip south this year. Additionally, Bruce's daughter Melissa and her husband are also coming down to Coffs just to mingle and to thank everyone for there kind words and deeds with respect to Bruce's passing the other month.

Cutter has been busy beavering 2016 Putters Club" and I have we go away. His only hold-up at obviously knowing how many knew?

Harbour.

away on his project for the trip away "the **gift** courtesy of the been assured that it will be a most sort after item by the time this stage; is getting me to provide him with information and players and supporter are going on the trip. I only wish I

In regard to players we have the main position filled, being the goalkeeper "you don't know what you are in for", additionally I also had offers from a the goals but it's all yours. We also have a centre forward from many years way from WA, looking forward to catching up Brad, so that'll give Cutter the middle of the park, well that's when he's not sitting on the bench in the



thanks for that Craig player from Coffs to fill ago imported all the some competition in dugout with chatting

with Roachy. Another WA resident at least part of the time, Steve Trickett has managed to organise his roster so that he is off and will be ready and raring to go on the day. Macca will again keeping the crowds at bay from the sideline and providing a little commentary on the game with the other supporters from the stands.

I will need to give numbers to the motel within the next few weeks so please endeavour to place some moneys into the account soon so that I can sure up the accommodation numbers.

DO NOT LOSE YOUR NEWSLETTER, because the following information is important!

This year the weekend is: 27 to 29th October 2017

We depart: Newcastle Hockey Centre at 10.00 am 27th October 17

We return: Around 8.00 pm 29.10.17 or a little earlier at Hamilton North Bowling Club.

All this for a cost of:

\$450 per person – \$200 deposits would be great but I will take \$100 now to book/order the accommodation, bus and shirts. First in with deposits are on the bus. Don't be late or you may miss out.

Monies can be deposited at:

Greater Bank

BSB - 637000

A/C # - 720797682

Please include your name on the deposit.

Note: If you are required to place a name on the account from your bank or financial institution then it is as follows: Rod Schimann

It would also be good if you could send me an email to the following address and I can confirm payment if you wish:

cath col53@yahoo.com.au

Looking forward to catching to as many people as possible at the Hockey Centre on the 27th October 17.

Col Doyle – The Apprentice

(M) 0422 965 991

